
 

 

Compliance with BioNTech Transparency Declaration 

To date (30 March 2023), there have been no requests for access to clinical study reports within the 

scope of the BioNTech Transparency Declaration. 

To date (30 March 2023), there have been no audits performed on compliance with the BioNTech 

Transparency Declaration. 


